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Notification of Admission
Azusa Pacific University follows a procedure of rolling admission, which means that a prospective student may submit a completed application at any
time up to December 1 for spring or June 1 for fall (July 1 for transfer applicants). Students applying for Early Action will be notified of their admission
status before January 15. Applicants for Regular Decision and those not offered admission through Early Action will receive notification by April
1. Transfer applicants will be notified on a rolling admission process until the incoming class is full. The Office of Undergraduate and International
Admissions (https://www.apu.edu/undergraduate-admissions/) maintains regular contact with all applicants regarding the status of their application file
(see Undergraduate Admission to the University (http://catalog.apu.edu/admissions/undergraduate-policies/admission/) for more information on Early
Action and Regular Decision).
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